
 
NEWSLETTER 

North Sefton School Health Team 

 
 We are the North Sefton 
School Health Team and we 

are available to provide advice 
and support on a wide range 

of health issues including 
physical, emotional and sexual 

health. 
We are available throughout 
the school year and continue 

to be available during the 
school holidays.  

During the holidays we are 
offering a weekly virtual drop-
in service that you can access 
if you would like to speak to a 

School Nurse. 
Please click on the link below 

during the drop-in times 
stated and a nurse will be 

available to talk to you. 
Drop-in link: 

https://nhs.vc/schoolnursessefton
hamptonrd  

 

We hope you enjoy your school holidays and we look  
forward to seeing you again in school in September.  

Additional sources of support: Click on link 

Drop-in Date & Times: 
22nd July 2021 2-4pm 
29th July 2021 2-4pm 

5th August 2021 2-4pm 
12th August 2021 2-4pm 
19th August 2021 2-4pm 
26th August 2021 2-4pm 

 
If you are unable to access 

the drop-in, you or your 
parent or carer can contact 

us on 0151 247 6354 

https://nhs.vc/schoolnursesseftonhamptonrd
https://nhs.vc/schoolnursesseftonhamptonrd
https://www.merseycare.nhs.uk/
https://www.kooth.com/
https://www.alderhey.nhs.uk/services/camhs
https://www.bullybusters.org.uk/
https://youngminds.org.uk/
https://www.healthforteens.co.uk/
https://www.childline.org.uk/
https://ypas.org.uk/

